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Elizabeth Dean Fund Committee 

STAFF REPORT: APRIL 9, 2024 

TREE PLANTING RFP  

The EDFC Tree Planting RFP posted at the end of March. The bid opening is Tuesday, April 16 at 11:00 
AM. 

PARKS UPDATE 

Adam Fercho will attend the May meeting where he will have updated plans for Bicentennial Park and 
Leslie Science and Nature Center. He has received updated information that will make for more accurate 
plans to show the committee. 

PUBLIC WORKS MANAGER 

Molly Maciejewski is the permanent director of the Water Treatment Plant. Paul Matthews has been 
Interim Public Works Manager since her departure. The final interviews for the Public Works Manager are 
on March 12. I’ll bring the new Manager for introductions once they’re in place.  
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